[bookmark: _GoBack]Filing a Statement for Customer Notices for rate increases:
According to   WAC 480-30-321, BML Investments LLC, dba Wenatchee Valley Shuttle has given customer notice of proposed rate increase as stated below:
a) The notice was posted on November 15th, 2013, inside both vehicles Wenatchee Valley Shuttle operates.  The notice was also posted on the main home page of the company’s website on November 13th, 2013.  Wenatchee Valley Shuttle has no public building or customer location for posting a notice.  
b) The notices were posted as described above, and were issued on November 18th, 2013, with over 30 days before the proposed effective date of December 18th, 2013.
c) The notice states:
Effective December 18, 2013, Wenatchee Valley Shuttle will change its rates. One-way fares will be $45.00 and round-trip fares will be $90.00, all taxes and costs are included in this price. Should you need to contact us, please email Monique at monique@wenatcheevalleyshuttle.com or call (509) 293-5773. Issued November 18th, 2013. To comment or oppose this proposal you may contact Washington State Utilities commission (link available).

